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WNUV(TV), Baltimore, MD (Facility ID 7933) 

 
Notice of Reduced Power Operation and Request for Special Temporary Authority 

 Baltimore (WNUV-TV) Licensee, Inc. (“Licensee”), licensee of WNUV(TV), Baltimore, 
MD (Facility ID 7933), hereby notifies the Commission that beginning December 31, 2023, 
WNUV(TV) has been unable to transmit from DTS site 2 due to a failure of the studio transmitter 
link modem.  Licensee is currently working to implement the necessary repairs.  In the meantime, 
Licensee respectfully requests Special Temporary Authority for a period of 180 days, or until such 
time as all the repairs are completed, for the station to operate solely from its DTS 1 site (which 
continues to broadcast at full power).   


